
April 16, 2025 

Homeowner/Resident  
Yorba Linda, CA  92886 

SUBJECT: AVOCADO AVENUE TEMPORARY STREET CLOSURE 

Dear Homeowner/Resident:  

On Thursday, April 24, 2025, the City of Yorba Linda Traffic Commission will consider a request 
from Southern California Edison (SCE) to conduct a street closure on Avocado Avenue between 
Ben Lomond Lane and Oriente Drive.  

The reason for the request is to allow Southern California Edison (SCE) crew to access pole 
521729H to replace equipment and install a ground rod. 

Anticipated starting date: June 14, 2025, with a minimum of 72-hour advance notice will be 
provided. 

Job duration:  One day. Street closure generally between 9:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. 

For any inquiries regarding the proposed street closures or traffic control please contact Shirley 
Sarmiento (SCE) at (949) 701-0528. 

The Traffic Commission meeting on April 24, 2025, will begin at 6:30 p.m. in the City Council 
Chambers located at 4845 Casa Loma Avenue, Yorba Linda, CA.  If you have any questions or 
concerns, you are cordially invited to attend the meeting and share your input. To provide your 
input in writing, an e-mail can be addressed to Traffic Commission Secretary Sara Garcia-
Barrera at sagarcia@yorbalindaca.gov.  

Sincerely, 

CITY OF YORBA LINDA 

Tony L. Wang, PE, TE, PTOE 
Traffic Engineering Manager 

CC: Jamie Lai, Director of Public Works/City Engineer 




